
Greetings from the SEO College Scholars Program and Happy Summer! 
  

We are planning our annual Summer Career Institute and seeking volunteers to 

participate in a fun Speed Networking session with college students on Saturday July 

27th from 2:30–4:30 PM at NYU.  Our students are eager to gain perspectives and 

advice from experienced professionals, and put what they learn into practice as they 

explore careers in a wide variety of industries.  Please consider joining us and 

encouraging any friends working in the fields listed below to volunteer as well! 
  
The SEO Scholars program prepares low-income NYC public high school students to get 

to and through competitive colleges.  Currently we support 300+ College Scholars 

attending 118 colleges across 22 states.  We boost academic achievement and career 

readiness through one-on-one advising and large-scale programming throughout the 

year.  Volunteer support plays a key role in our success: SEO students graduate from 

college at a rate of 80% in 4 years, and 95% in 6 years, compared to the national 

average (across all races and income levels) of 54% in 6 years. 

 

I hope you can participate on July 27th!  In addition to speaking with our College 

Scholars, we will host an optional mini-networking reception at 1:30pm just for the 

volunteers to network prior to meeting with the students.  
  
Please see below for details and do not hesitate to contact me with any questions! 
  
Best,  
Ays 
  
Ays Necioglu, LMSW 
Director, College Scholars Program 
Sponsors for Educational Opportunity 
55 Exchange Place, New York, NY 10005 
Direct: 646-435-9554 - Fax: 646-462-3803 
Email: anecioglu@seo-usa.org 
  
  

  

http://www.seoscholars.org/
mailto:anecioglu@seo-usa.org


 

  

 

SEO is seeking volunteers from a wide range of industries 
to share their knowledge and advice during a fun session of… 

Speed Networking 

with the SEO College Scholars 
 

Saturday, July 27 from 2:30–4:30 PM 
NYU Law School, D’Agostino Hall, 108 West 3rd Street, New York, NY 

 

As part of a full day of career workshops, small groups of students will learn about 
career paths and practice networking as they rotate through conversations with a 

variety of professionals who are eager to help them succeed! 
 

The current SEO College Scholars are interested many different fields, so please 
share this with friends/colleagues who enjoy working with young people and 

might wish to participate!  We’re looking for professionals in: 



Accounting  
Advertising/ Marketing 
Business 
Communications 
Education (K-12) 
Engineering 
Entrepreneurship 
Finance 
Government (Local or Federal) 
Graduate Student (Medical, Law, Business) 
Human Resources 
International Affairs 

Investment Banking 
Journalism 
Law (Corporate and Public) 
Management/ Business Consulting 
Medicine (Doctor/Physician Assistant/ Nurse) 
Nonprofit 
Psychology 
Public Health 
Public Relations/ Event Planning 
Social Work (LMSW/LCSW) 
Technology 
Visual/ Graphic Design 

 
>> To volunteer, please email Ays Necioglu at anecioglu@seo-usa.org.  We will need a short 
bio and a headshot from you by Wednesday July 10th.  If you have any questions, please 
email Ays or call 646-435-9554.  Thank you! 
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